
From: Allison MacEwen
To: Jaclynne Hamel; Cheryl Mosher
Subject: FW: IRAC proposal for another gas station in Borden
Date: Monday, July 10, 2023 11:30:48 AM

 
 

From: Allison MacEwen 
Sent: Monday, July 10, 2023 8:22 AM
Subject: FW: IRAC proposal for another gas station in Borden
 
 
 
From: Susan J. Sorensen [mailto:susanjsorensen@gmail.com] 
Sent: Sunday, July 9, 2023 6:04 PM
To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca>
Subject: Re: IRAC proposal for another gas station in Borden
 
We are summer residents in the area of Borden/Cape Traverse for 20 years now. We
depend on and support both Ceretti's and Howatt's. We are in and out of both businesses
several times a week for gas, groceries, hardware and more. We appreciate these two
families and their generations of dedication to serving the people of this area. The service
from each of these businesses is so often above and beyond - each family so willing to help
their customers and their community. Another gas station is unnecessary and would
seriously jeopardize the viability of both of these fine businesses. 
This area does not need another gas station!!
Susan Sorensen
Robert Blonding
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